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April 27, 1979

I strongly Tecommend that you become active in the affairs
of SUPA, It is not a laTge organization, but it is very
active and useful in this specialized area.

If you wish to leaTn mOTe about StfFA, Dr. Ralph Davis
at Purdue is the Regional Vice President and I am sure
he will be gl~4 to talk to you,

Ray B. Snyder

Very truly yours,

RES/ao

cc: HowaTd Bremel' /
Mary Spores

Dr. P. Timothy Janis
Di:rector
Indianapolis Center for

Advaneed ReseaTch Inc.
Industrial Liaison Office
909 W••t New YoTk Street
Indianapolis, Indiana 46202

Dear Dt'. Jani,:

Mary Spores has asked metot'espond to your letter of
April 20, 1919 addressed to the Society of University
Patent Administrators. You asked about programs and
workshops that SUPA sponsors. We have conducted such
workshops usually in conjunction with the Annual Meeting.
I antiCipate that we will have similar programs in the
future. The next meeting is scheduled in February of
next yeat'. We are also trying to develop some other
types of progTams primarily for the marketing of our
inventions.


